
Youth Racing Communique 15/09 a

Information for Junior Windsurf parents & sailors regarding the

Techno Class World Championships 2015

Regarding British Youth Sailing intentions for this event:

Following on from communique 15/08 and the publication of a Notice of Race, the RYA is now able

to offer the following information on support to the Techno Class World Championships 2015 in

Sardinia.

The British Youth Sailing Team will be able to support this event by providing two coaches (one for

6.8 course and one for 7.8 course).

The coaches will support current UK Junior Squad sailors.

For clarification, the support will be to the new Techno UK Junior Squad which will be selected

following the UKWA National Championships on 19/20 September. However, any sailors in the

current squad who are not selected into the new squad will also be offered the same support.

Once the coach’s flights and accommodation have been booked and charter ribs arranged, the RYA

will communicate with the squad sailors to confirm exact details. Training is likely to take place no

earlier than 2 days before racing commences.

14 August 2015


